From: Don OftheDead

To: Joanna Zimny

Subject: Re: 995 Wakefield - follow up

Date: Thursday, September 26, 2024 9:43:59 AM
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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Got it. Thank you.
Don

On Thu, Sep 26, 2024, 9:20 AM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny(@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good morning,

This email is to let you know that a follow up exterior inspection will be occurring today
(you do not need to be present, it is exterior only).

More importantly, Code Enforcement staff will be conducting an interior inspection on
Monday, September 30, 2024 at 10 am.

Thank you,
Joanna
Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant_
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